
 
 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 
 Notice is now given that a Special Meeting of the Building Commission for the Town of 
Long Beach, Indiana, will be held on Friday, May 6, 2022, at 1:00 pm. (CST) for the purpose of 
conducting a hearing on the revocation of the Contractor Registration of Mendoza Concrete, LLC.  
The meeting will be held in the Town Center located at 2400 Oriole Trail, Long Beach, Indiana but 
will also be facilitated via Zoom audio/video conferencing.  The link for the virtual meeting 
platform as well as additional information regarding the public hearing can be reviewed on the 
Town’s website at: www.longbeachin.org. 
 
 
At the direction of the Building Commission of Long Beach, Indiana. 

 
      By: Christopher L. Willoughby, Atty #23392-46 
       BRAJE NELSON & JANES, LLP 
       Attorney for Long Beach, Indiana 
       126 East 5th Street 
       P.O. Box 1006  
       Michigan City, Indiana  46360 
       Telephone:  (219) 872-2100 
       Facsimile:   (219) 873-9163 
 
 


